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Beth Harman's Ten Favorite Things at TMBC:
 
1.  TMBC is my church family
2.  TMBC staff
3.  Teaching Sunday school
4.  Serving as a deacon
5.  Working with backpack buddies
6.  Working with VBS
7.  Working with Street Fair Ministry
8.  TMBC children and youth
9.  Cake auction Sunday
10.  Christmas cantata

2019 Youth Choir Mission trip to DC,
Philadelphia and NYC, from Andy Roby

May 3, 2015 - TMBC called our family
to minister alongside them. A
memorable and joyful day in our family!
From Brad Smith

Wyatt’s dedication on Mother’s Day
2019 (5-12-19), he was just 6 weeks
old! From Kaitlyn Jones

My Favorite Memory 
We asked you to share your favorite
picture/memory from TMBC. Here are
a few that we recieved:
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TMBC Crossword Puzzle: Can You Get Them All Correct?

Down: 
1. The music moto of Dr. Roby is "Soli Deo ..." 
4. Sandro Silva's native language
6. Last name of the first TMBC pastor
9. The name of TMBC library is Boyd ... Library
11. The ... Bible School starts on July 31
14. TMBC is supporting this elementary school
in Greenville
15. The old church was located on this street
16. The music suite is named after ... Goodwin

3. Enter the mission word: "Our Mission is to Worship God,
... Christ, and Serve Others"
4. Fran Wilson taught for 33 years in ... county schools
5. The name of another Greenville Baptist church that is
believed to originate from TMBC
7. The city Dr. Roach moved from to come to Greenville
8. The TMBC church building was dedicated as a “memorial
to the Baptist ...”
10. What were anti-missionary Baptists called
12. Sister church of TMBC
13. Ministry responsible for Food Pantry
17. TMBC is a part of this Baptist Association
18. The end of Dr. Smith's benediction wishes to set our
hearts on ...

Across:
2. the newest name of the sewing ministry is
Threads of ...



We are now accepting registration for our Vacation Bible School.
You can sign up by clicking the icon below. Our VBS welcomes
children from ages 3 (must be potty trained) through 5th grade. 
The VBS will run from July 31 to August 4. Everyday apart from
Sunday, there will be dinner at 5:30 pm. VBS activities will happen
from 6 pm to 8 pm. Contact the church office with any questions
you have. We are looking forward  to making waves with our
children this summer!

Volunteering for VBS
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Vacation Bible School
needs your help!! We
caught some fish while
making waves.

Catch your fish at TMBC
We need adult helpers to run our Vacation Bible School! Please
fill out the form to sign up for volunteering. 
We appreciate you helping us making this VBS one of a kind!
The form can be accessed HERE. VBS Volunteer Training:
Sunday, July 10 @ 6:00 pm or Monday, July 11 @ 6:00 pm

Vacation Bible SchoolVacation Bible School

Come to our VBS wish board to catch your
fish! You can also fish online for our wish list
items on Amazon by clicking the button
below.

VBS Crafting Nights
Our next series of VBS Decorating Nights will take place on
Wednesday, July 27 6-8 pm, Thursday, July 28 12-8 pm, and
Friday, July 29 12:30-8 pm. With questions, contact Sharon Lee.

Come look at the Bob Ross type 
paintings that were featured in 
our previous Bob Ross Classes! 
They are located near the church 
office. The artwork has been 
donated to the church by Melody 
Panneton, who teaches the 
painting experience classes. All 
donations will go to our youth 
group fund! 

Send an email to Ann Bristow, 
Creative Craftin' facilitator, at 
thestampladee@gmail.com with 
the amount of your donation pledge by July 30th. Be sure
to designate A, B or C for the specific picture you are
interested in. The highest donation will be chosen to receive
the painting.

Creative Craftin' Corner Online Art
AuctionJoin us in prayerJoin us in prayer

Jim Darden
Betty Hanks
Stuart Hardy
Pat Terry
Kathryn Tesh 

Homebound/Shut-Ins:
Edith Davenport 
Bettie Dew      
Doris Evans                
Mary Frances Jones    
Adell Prescott
Verchie Vick              
Pauline White
Joan Whitehurst          

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2NSQTUI2JYGVW/ref=hz_ls_biz_ex?fbclid=IwAR3j8NC8e_11xavIwq2diGWOPzQWGdWRbaCu4Zu_v6KVf9yzlIdzCii4TKk
https://forms.gle/adxiZooEzxSQcu6v7
https://a.co/6XJANDW
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUa_-JkJwGlK6sNn_y6Fyhip0J4A99vxIUrx7mTOhuP5jjEA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://a.co/6XJANDW
https://a.co/6XJANDW


The Memorial Baptist Church
1510 Greenville Blvd SE
Greenville, NC 27858
252-756-5314

www.facebook.com/TMBCGreenvilleNC

www.instagram.com/tmbcgreenvillenc

Watch our services live or in recording:

www.tmbc.org/sermons

The WayThe Way  
of The Crossof The Cross

S E R M O N  S E R I E SS E R M O N  S E R I E S
J U L Y  2 4  -  A U G U S T 2 8J U L Y  2 4  -  A U G U S T 2 8

The church bus will 
travel to First Baptist, 
Greensboro, for the 
final concert of the NC 
Baptist All State Youth 
Choir on Sunday, 
July 24, departing from 
TMBC's parking lot at 1:45 PM.  If you want to
go, please email Dr. Andy Roby at
robya@tmbc.org no later than Sunday, July 10, to
reserve your spot on the bus. 

The concert will begin at 5:00 PM and we 
will be back on the road by about 6:45 PM, 
stopping for a fast food dinner on the way home.

Our own Tyler Morgan is a member of this year's
choir. Tyler and Laura Roach are long-time adult
counselors for the choir and Andy Roby has been
one of its directors.

Hear the NC Baptist All State
Youth Choir!


